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Wednesday 22nd February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

National Education Union Strike Action  

A gentle reminder that our school will be partially closed on the following dates:  

Tuesday 28th February 2023 

Wednesday 15th March 2023 

Thursday 16th March 2023. 

 

The classes closed on the above dates are: 

Nursery – morning and afternoon sessions 

Heroes class – year 3 

Hot Shots class -year 4 

High Flyers class – year 5  

All other classes in school will remain open as normal. 

 

The year 5 residential trip to Barnstondale -13th to 15th March will go ahead as planned.  

Whilst as a school we regret any inconvenience this may cause, we must respect that members of 

any professional association/union have the right to take action following a legal ballot. I would 

like to recognise the hard w0rk and commitment our teachers and school staff show to our 

children in St Michael’s every day and any decisions that staff make will not be taken lightly. 

I will keep you updated if there are any changes to these plans.  

I have attached a link to the letter that I sent on 24th January for your reference: 
https://stmichaelscatholicprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/01/Letter-about-partial-closure-
for-app.pdf 
 

Kind Regards 

Alyson Rigby 

Headteacher  
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